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DIARY DATES 
Dates can be subject to change; please check each 

newsletter issue to ensure you have current information. 
 

July 
26th Rumplestiltskin Performance 
27th George the Farmer 

Performance 
 
August 
1st ICAS English 
4th Yr 7-10 Career Expo in 

Adelaide 
7th F-Yr 2 Food Connect Visit 
 Next Newsletter 
 Governing Council 
8th Yr 7-11 H & R Catering 
9th Choir Rehearsal at Tailem 

Bend 
10th SAPSASA Golf tryouts 
14th Yr 1-2 Pig Field Trip 
15th ICAS Maths 
22nd  Festival of Music Rehearsal in 

Adelaide 
 Next Newsletter 
23rd Preschool Student Free Day 
24th Preschoool Student Free Day 
25th F-Yr 2 Food Connect Visit 
28th F-Yr 2 Food Connect Visit 
29th SAPSASA Athletics tryouts at 

Lameroo 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1  Issue 12 24th July 2017 

 
Principalõõs Musings  

 
Welcome back to Term 3! We hope you had an enjoyable and restful 
mid-year break. Itôs hard to believe there are only 19 weeks of learning 
to go this year. 19 weeks to make a positive difference in the lives of 
our students. Welcome to the new families who have moved into the 
area. We look forward to working with you and your children and hope 
your time with us is rewarding. 

 
For the rest of us routines and teacher-student relationships are well 
established. This means we can expect Term 3 to be a great time for 
learning, a time where we expect students to raise their standard of 
achievement. As most students are working toward Australian 
Curriculum goals this growth is best reflected through teacher 
feedback. 
 
At the end of last term you should have received your childôs report, an 
indication of how they are progressing toward the expected standard 
sought by the end of the year. You will have noticed a comment and 
grades for achievement and effort. The effort grade is particularly 
useful as an indicator of if your child has a growth mindset, if they 
believe they can learn and succeed. If your childôs effort is not as you 
expect please keep in touch with the teacher, discussing ways we can 
work together to support your childôs learning. If students are finding 
the learning appropriately challenging they will develop their skills more 
quickly. This means they will be taken out of their comfort zone rather 
than coasting. Students enjoy being successful. If theyôre coasting they 
wonôt experience the challenge of new learning. 
 
For students still working toward independent reading I encourage you 
to discuss with them the strategies they use for reading and the 
strategies that have been successful. Often student progress in 
reading accelerates when they have positive involvement from home. 
This can be a fun and rewarding experience. 
Best regards,  

Mike Sadleir 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tintinara Area School 
Together Achieve Success 
www.tas.sa.edu.au 
Email: dl.0438.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Principal: Mr Mike Sadleir 

Address: 37 Wendt Tce, Tintinara SA 5266 
Postal: PO Box 1596 Tintinara SA 5266 

Phone: (08) 8757 2120 
Fax: (08) 8757 2187 

Governing Council Chairperson: Steve Manning  
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Recent Notes Home to Families 
Date 
Sent 

Senior School Hoodies 14th June 

Meet the Writers Festival 15th June 

Yr 7-10 Water Harvesting Project 16th June 

F ï Yr 2 George the Farmer 30th June 

Yr 7-10 USE Mixed Netball 3rd July 

The 1/2 classes have been 
learning about how technology 
has changed over time in 
History. We created a 
technology museum to show 
the whole school how things 
have changed. 
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During drama the Year 3/4s performed three different plays ï The Hungry Caterpillar, Duck on a Bike and 
Iôm Stumped. The focus was on presenting to a group and to improve oral language skills. They all enjoyed 
making their own props!  


